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July 2, 2018 

 

Request for Comment on Proposed Revisions to Local Rules and Local Forms 

 

The deadline for providing comments is July 31, 2018. 

 

 

The United States Bankruptcy Court for the District of Colorado has proposed revisions 

to its Local Rules and Local Forms and has posted its proposals for public notice and comment 

in accordance with 28 U.S.C. § 2071(b).  The proposed revisions, a redline of proposed 

revisions, and a summary of revisions are available on the Court’s website at 

www.cob.uscourts.gov. 

 

Please provide comments on the proposed revisions by July 31, 2018.  Comments may be 

mailed to Clerk of Court, U.S. Bankruptcy Court, 721 19th Street, Suite 115, Denver, Colorado, 

80202 or submitted via email to localrule_comments@cob.uscourts.gov.   

 

The proposed revisions will take effect December 1, 2018, assuming final approval. 

 

 

Kenneth S. Gardner 

Clerk of Court 
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